
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Australia! 

 

This half term, Transition have been learning all about Australia! 

We have enjoyed finding out about where the country is, what food is popular, the climate and 

the sights that you can see when you visit.  

We have learnt all about the Aboriginal people and have created our own Aboriginal art. 

The children have been fascinated to learn that Christmas is during summer and that 

Australian people often celebrate with a day at the beach!  

Being a year-group of animal-enthusiasts, the children have loved learning about the 

interesting and unique creatures that live in country. I wonder if they can tell you what is 

particularly interesting about a wombat’s poo? 
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